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TSDSI would like to thank ITU-R for updating TSDSI on the IMT-2020 related developments through their Liaison Statement (source: Document 5D/666, Att. 7.4) in accordance with the circular letter 5/LCCE/59. TSDSI has indicated its intention to submit its candidate RIT/SRIT technology to IMT-2020 evaluation at the ITU-R WP 5D meeting #27 held in Canada through Document 5D/572 dated 24 May 2017.
We wish to inform that TSDSI is planning to submit an RIT/SRIT based on 3GPP release 15 and onwards which may include enhancements. The basic features of the proposed RIT/SRIT will be shared with ITU-R in the June 2018 meeting. The final submission of the entire specification along with self-evaluation report in the required format will be submitted by meeting #32 (July 2019).
The earlier liaison statement titled “Further information on the invitation for submission of proposals for candidate radio interface technologies for the terrestrial components of the radio interface(s) for IMT-2020 and invitation to participate in their subsequent evaluation (Document 5D/530, Att. 3.5, dated Feb. 27, 2017)” sent to ITU-R WP 5D has been embedded below: 


	TSDI contact person:	Ms. Pamela Kumar
			Director General, TSDSI
	E-mail:	dg@tsdsi.org, 	secretariat@tsdsi.org

				Satish Jamadagni
			Chair. SG1, TSDSI
	E-mail:	Satish.Jamadagni@ril.com
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Title:
TSDSI Response to ITU-R WP 5D Liaison Statement entitled:


“Further information on the invitation for submission of proposals for candidate radio interface technologies for the terrestrial components of the radio interface(s) for IMT-2020 and invitation to participate in their subsequent evaluation”.


[Attachment 3.5 to Document 5D/530 dated Feb 27, 2017]

Response to:
Liaison Statement received from ITU-R WP5D on Feb 27, 2017 referred to above

Source:
TSDSI 

To:
Sergio Buonomo (Email id: sergio.buonomo@itu.int)

Cc:
     Department of Telecommunication, Govt. of India

Contact Person:



Name:
Director General, TSDSI

E-mail Address:
dg@tsdsi.org

Send any reply LS to:
Director General, TSDSI (dg@tsdsi.org ) with cc to secretariat@tsdsi.org  

Attachments:
None


TSDSI is thankful to ITU-R Study Group 5 Working Party 5D for their liaison statement extending invitation for submission of proposals for candidate radio interface technologies for the terrestrial components of the radio interface(s) for IMT-2020 and invitation to participate in their subsequent evaluation. 

TSDSI is pleased to inform that TSDSI intends to submit proposal for candidate RIT/SRIT for IMT-2020 to WP 5D. TSDSI looks forward to continuous interactions with WP 5D on this topic and will provide information on future addendums to this letter.
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“Further information on the invitation for submission of proposals for candidate radio interface technologies for the terrestrial components of the radio interface(s) for IMT-2020 and invitation to participate in their subsequent evaluation”.



[Attachment 3.5 to Document 5D/530 dated Feb 27, 2017]







Document No: TSDSI_8010_LS_to_ITU-R_WP5D_20170515



Document Version :  1.0.0 



Submission Date : May 24, 2017 







TSDSI Contact:



Ms. Pamela Kumar



Director General, TSDSI



Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:dg@tsdsi.org" �dg@tsdsi.org�, � HYPERLINK "mailto:secretariat@tsdsi.org" �secretariat@tsdsi.org�







and







Dr. Kiran Kuchi



Chair- SG1, TSDSI



Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:kkuchi@iith.ac.in" �kkuchi@iith.ac.in�































-2-




image1.emf



